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Senate File No. 2248 allows the city of Mora to increase membership of the city’s Public Utilities 

Commission to five members, two of which may be city council members. Current law limits 

membership to three members, one of which may be a city council member. In accordance with the 

statutory requirements related to special laws, which are laws that enable a local government unit to 

exercise authority not granted in general law, the effective date requires the special law to be 

approved by the affected local unit of government and filed with the secretary of state.  

 


